
 
 
 
 
 

March 30, 2020 

 
 
 
Members of the Erie County Community, 
  
During these challenging times, we are working to make adjustments that will 
allow our services and programs to continue to operate with the same level of 
professionalism that you have come to know and expect from us. We will 
continue to monitor the most up-to-date information on how to safely deal with 
the coronavirus and implement those directives.  
  
GECAC has been here for the community for the last 54 years, as this is not our 
first crisis, it is however an unprecedented time.  We are prepared to do our part 
to support the Erie County community.  
  
As strong and resilient as we all may be, we all need support at some point in our 
life. If this is a time when you need support, know that we will be here to help in 
the best way possible.  
  
You may contact us by calling 814-459-4581. During this time of social distancing, 
we will continue to assist our clients to the best of our ability. Following this crisis, 
it is our hope to be able to help those who have been newly affected as a result of 
this crisis.  Until then, continue to stay safe and follow the directives given by the 
Centers for Disease Control (CDC). 
 
Best regards, 
 

Danny J. Jones 
 
Danny J. Jones 
Chief Executive Officer 

tel:814-459-4581

